UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

WASHINGTON, D. C.

Address Reply to the
Division Indicated
and Refer to Initials and Number
DLN:bjb 1043
72«22«19

JUN 1 1961

Mr, Rufus A, Lewis
801 Bolivar Street
Montgomery, Alabama

Dear Mr, Lewis:

On behalf of Mr, Doar I wish to thank you
for your letter of May 18, 1961.

We appreciate your sending us th;s material
and we hope you will continue to do so in the fnture.

C bl o s

‘Sincerely,
Dowﬂ;Q Jf-1LVmWMLh;

- DAVID L, NORMAN
Attorney




